
 

Dear Frank 
 
Thank you if you have already replied to this invitation to visit January 2018 Lord 
and Lady Somers Camps. If you have replied, please ignore this email, though 
note the arrival time would be 10.00am. 
 
As a supporter of Lord Somers Camp and Power House (LSC&PH), we are 
delighted to invite you to visit for lunch at either of the upcoming Lord or Lady 
Somers Camps which will be held in January 2018. 
 
Our hallmark programs, the Lord and Lady Somers Camps aim to challenge the 
perspectives that young people hold about themselves and others. Through 
introducing 100 boys and 100 girls to a broad range of peers, we help dismantle 
social barriers, increase understanding and acceptance of diversity, and help 
young people reach their full potential. 

Each Big Camp week is organised, planned and led by over 200 volunteers, many 
of them who have been through Big Camp themselves and are now part of the 
Lord Somers Camp and Power House Community. 

These camps are happening in January 2018, and we would love for you to be a 
part of them by joining us for lunch at either of the following: 

Lord Somers Camp - Monday 8th, Tuesday 9th or Wednesday 10th January 

Lady Somers Camp - Monday 15th, Tuesday 16th or Wednesday 17th 
January 

The day will begin around 10 am where you will be greeted by a volunteer 
member of the Public Relations department. There will be a tour of the campsite 
and an opportunity to observe the games and activities, lunch with guest speakers 
and entertainment. You visit would conclude at 2.30pm. If you are available to 
attend, please register below. 

We look forward to seeing you at Big Camp in January 2018! 

With all good wishes and kind regards, 
 
Bruce Simons 



 

Chief Executive Officer 
Lord Somers Camp and Power House 

    

Register Here to visit Lord Somers Camp (8th, 9th or 10th Jan 2018) 

 

  

Register Here to visit Lady Somers Camp (15th, 16th or 17th Jan 2018) 

 

  

Lord Somers Camp and Power House is committed to providing a safe and secure environment for its 
Employees, Members, Visitors, Volunteers, Program Participants and particularly to Children, and 
Vulnerable People. You can view our client protection policy here: www.lscph.org.au 
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